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Box 218 Salmon Arm, BC V1 E 5P3

July 30, 2017

Columbia Shuswap Regional District
555 Harbourfront Dr. NE

PO Box 978
Salmon Arm, BC

V1E4P1

Dear Mr. Rene Talbot,

We are writing to you to request support for the expansion of the chalet at the Larch Hills Nordic Ski area.
On behalf of the Larch Hills Nordic Society, we hope you will consider this community infrastructure
project as one which the Columbia Shuswap Regional District can provide financial support to.

The Larch Hills Nordic Society is a non-profit club with over 1000 members from the Salmon Arm,
Sicamous, Sorrento and surrounding areas. The existing chalet at Larch Hills is simply too small to
adequately accommodate the large number of users who cross country ski and snowshoe throughout the
winter season. We host several large events annually and we are unable to provide a warm, safe shelter
to those that attend and volunteer at our events. Additionally, we feel a larger chalet will better serve the
needs of year round users of Larch Hills including mountain bikers, hikers and horseback riders.

We have planned for an expansion of the Larch Hills chalet and are in the process of fundraising the
budgeted $400,000 cost for the project. We have now raised $210,000 to date; including donations from
local families, community groups and businesses. As a result, we were able to begin Phase 1 of
construction in April. Our plan, if funding permits, is to complete Phase 2 by November in order to have a
useable, expanded space by next ski season.

We are asking if the Columbia Shuswap Regional District could support the Larch Hills Chalet Expansion
by providing money to go specifically towards the windows and doors of the building. Attached are three
quotes from window and door companies. All donations will be recognized. We will be making a
permanent "Builders' Wall", which will list all names of the families, businesses and community
organizations who have donated to the expansion.

We sincerely appreciate any financial support the CSRD may be able to contribute to this important
community project. We are happy to meet with you to discuss any questions you may have,and to
provide a presentation with more details on our plans for the Larch Hills Chalet Expansion.

Sincerely,

Suzy Beckner
Larch Hills Chalet Expansion
Coordinator
250-253-1089
sjtayler@yahoo.com

Box 218 Salmon Arm, BC VIE 4N3 TAX RECEIPTS FOR DONATIONS OVER $50



Jodi Pierce

From: Suzy Beckner <sjtayler@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 3, 2017 11:40 AM
To: Jodi Pierce
Subject: Fw: Window quotes

Subject: Window quotes

Here are the numbers I get
Salmon arm window
22 windows $6759.23 { i ^ -7^ ^
8 doors. $13,009.95 ^

22 windows $6,861.78 ] 4I^,3^.^3 (^ ^ ^J ^oA ^ 4d^l^
8 doors. $10,535.25 I ^/S^S^TA <^^ ^l^ -

Trademark
22 windows $4847.65 "\ ^ ^ ^3 • ^
8 doors $14,336.00
Trademarks windows are likely to cheap, and can ask them to re look at it .
Thx

Sent from my IPhone


